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Your children continue to be amazing in their new classes and they have shared 

many successes with me over this first half term. I would like to take this 

opportunity to wish you all a wonderful half-term holiday. School will close on 

Thursday 20th of October and re-open on Monday 31st of October. As always, 

please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 

Kind regards    

Mrs Best  
 
 

 

 

Attendance and Punctuality                                                                                            

Thank you to those parents/carers who have supported their children with 

punctuality and attendance this term. Children who have 100% attendance 

each week receive a reward and are recognised in our Celebration Worship 

on a Friday afternoon. Please help your child to be part of this celebration by 

getting them to school on time, each day. 

St. Gregory’s Nursery 

Our nursery is now offering 

30 hours free child-care for 

working parents. Please 

contact the school office for 

further information. 
 

                                                                                                                             

Harvest donations 

On behalf of the families in                                                     

our community who will receive a                                           

Harvest Hamper, thank you for your 

exceptional generosity. 

Donations of toiletries, household cleaning 

products and food are still welcomed. Please 

contact school if you know someone who 

would benefit from a school hamper. Our 

hampers will be delivered at the end of next 

week.  
 

                                                                                                                             


